
801 South Tremaine Avenue 
Los Angeles, California  
90005  
 
May 15, 2018  
 
Dear Council Members/City Representatives:  
 
My name is Peter A. Allard, and I am a resident of 801 South Tremaine Avenue. I am writing to 
express a great concern felt throughout the Brookside community in regards to the Brookside 
Rezoning.  
 
Some residents have been allowed to vote for either R3 or V3, however 50% of the Brookside 
Community have been excluded in the voting process by the Council Office of CD4. This 
exclusion is not known to be justified.  
 
Thus far, this process has been unfair and unacceptable in making decisions, in our absence, 
with regards to the Brookside Rezoning. The Brookside community should be included and 
encouraged to participate in voting as this will affect our properties individually and our 
community as a whole.  
 
All residents of Longwood Avenue, 700 or 800 block of Tremaine Avenue, Hudson Avenue, 
Keniston Avenue, and Rimpau Blvd have been excluded from the voting process — this 
exclusion includes half of the community that will be affected by the rezoning.  
 
I am requesting fair and democratic participation for the community in matters relating to the 
Brookside Rezoning. 
 
I look forward to hearing back from you in regards to this matter. I can be contacted by email at 
pallard1945@yahoo.com.  
 
Regards, 

Peter A. Allard, Q.C.  

 
 

Enclosure


